
Jeannette Douglas 

Stitches Be Sweet  

Virtual Workshop - Sassy Jacks Stitchery 

Saturday May 4, 2024 

You asked me for more virtual workshops, and I am over the moon to bring one to you from 

Jeannette Douglas!!  Jeannette is such a wonderful designer and teacher, and I’m really 

thrilled to be welcoming her back to Sassy Jacks… and this time for a virtual event!   

Stitches Be Sweet is a beautiful sampler, and a sister 

to Needle Be True, our 2022 workshop.  Of course, 

you’ll be stitching on gorgeous hand dyed linen with 

sumptuous silks.   Jeannette will walk us through all 

the specialty stitches and the finishing of the smalls.   

We’ll meet on Saturday afternoon from 2pm – 5pm 

Eastern Time, Saturday May 4th, via Zoom.  If you 

happen to be local and would like to attend the 

workshop from the shop, I’ll set up a space for us to 

watch and work together. 

I’ll be following up the class with several zoom 

stitch-ins so that we can work on this gorgeous 

sampler and smalls together.   

I’m happy to ship this internationally if any of you 

would like to join us!  

The total cost for the workshop, including linen and silks and US shipping is $250. 

International students may have an 

additional shipping charge. 

Registration is by email only, as I’m 

transitioning into the new shop space over 

the next few weeks and not near the phone.  

Please email us at sjsclasses@gmail.com 

to register.  Once we’ve confirmed your 

registration, I’ll send you an invoice via 

Square.   

I hope you’ll join us on zoom for this one.  

I’m really looking forward to it!! 

Kim 

mailto:sjsclasses@gmail.com

